The April meeting of the Greenville Kennel Club was called to order at 7:41 PM by Vice President, Tracy Iffland.

Introductions and brags were asked for and given.

President Blake Roulette was absent.

Minutes from the March meeting were read by recording secretary Margaret Norkett and approved as read.

Corresponding Secretary Thecla Tyner was absent.

Treasurer Sandra Campbell gave the treasurer's report.

Vice President Tracy Iffland had nothing to report.

Second Vice President Patrice Lineberger had nothing to report.

Show Chairman Kris Harner was absent

Trophy Chairman Kari Hill was absent

AKC Delegate Linda Knorr was absent

Obedience Trial Chairman Bev Crosby had nothing to report

Rally Trial Chairman Patrice Lineberger had nothing to report.

Hospitality Chairman Ken Spiegel reported that the club picnic is scheduled for May 20th at Butler Springs Park. He reminded everyone to RSVP with the dish they could contribute.

Legislative Chairman Alla Liventseva was absent

Match Co-Chairs Ken and Deb Walker had nothing to report

Ken Spiegel Newsletter Chairman had nothing to report. As webmaster, the website upgrade of software will be in effect in 3-10 days with a new calendar and ads back online

Sunshine Chairman reported that Peter Baynes was home.

Vendor Chairman Nancy Vandiver reported that close to 60 invitations had all be sent out and had already received several back.

Education Chairman Adele Freemen was absent.

Membership Chairman Ed Garro was absent.

Old business: None.

New Business: Bobbie Fairbanks asked to have the board consider allowing Rally and Obedience to pay stewards for the upcoming July shows.

Motion to adjourn by Trevor Butler, and second by Patricia Lineberger. All in favor. Meeting adjourned at 8:35pm

Respectfully submitted,

Margaret Norkett

Recording Secretary